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Inspire - Challenge - Succeed 

Dear Parents, Pupils and Staff, 

 

We have had a busy couple of weeks in school since return-

ing from the October half term. Our children have been 

engaging in an array of educational experiences, broadening 

their    learning and deepening their understanding of the 

topics being taught. 

  

Year 6 pupils recently embarked on an enlightening trip to 

the Lincolnsfield Centre, while our Year 2 cohort explored 

the fascinating Ragged School Museum.  These trips provide     

invaluable opportunities for our children to connect     

classroom learning with real-world contexts, fostering a 

deeper          appreciation for history and society. 

  

On Monday, it was great to see so many children and staff 

dressed in red as we mark Armistice Day, raising money for 

the Royal British Legion and on Tuesday lots of children and 

staff joined in wearing odd socks as part of Friendship 

Week, which this year is focusing on respect. 

  

Yesterday, our Year 3 pupils were transported back in time 

with an immersive Stone Age Experience held within our 

school grounds.  Such interactive learning experiences ignite 

curiosity and bring history to life in a tangible and         

memorable way. 

 

I am consistently impressed by the standard of work being  

produced across our school.   From exemplary writing to 

stunning artwork and advanced computer skills, our pupils  

continue to display their talents and dedication to learning.
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Two of our pupils have already earned five Head Teacher 

Awards since September.  They have been presented 

with the newly designed bookmarks and I am looking for-

ward to    handing out many more bookmarks over the 

coming weeks. 

  

We were pleased to welcome Jen Craft, the new MP for  

Thurrock, to Tudor Court today.  This visit provided an     

excellent opportunity to showcase our fantastic school and 

to discuss critical issues affecting education.  I took the           

opportunity to address the challenges schools face due to   

prolonged underfunding and raised concerns about road 

safety and parking issues in the vicinity of our school. 

  

Looking ahead, I would like to remind you of some im-

portant dates and notices.  Our Christmas Bazaar will take 

place on Friday, 6th December, which will also be a non-

uniform day for pupils.  The Friends of Tudor Court Associ-

ation (FTCA) recently met to plan this event, and I can as-

sure you it promises to be a great  occasion.  Raffle tickets 

will be sent home soon and further information about the 

raffle tickets can be found in the newsletter.  Dates for the 

KS2 discos in January have also been confirmed and will be 

sent out shortly. 

 

Have a great weekend  
 

Phil Kyriacou  
 

Head Teacher 

 



 

Well done to all of the classes who have won the          

Attendance Trophy!!  Keep up the good work! 

 

Week Beginning 18th October:     

 

Week Beginning 4th November: 

 

 

 

Congratulations…. 

Year Class Teacher % Wins 

R 4 Ms Green 97.9% 3rd 

1 6 Mrs Tedder 100% 4th 

2 11 Mrs Payne 98.1% 1st 

3 14 Mrs Amin 97.4% 3rd 

4 15 Mrs Sukutiene 97.9% 4th 

5 19 Mrs Long 99.1% 4th 

6 24 Miss Kirby / Mrs Burgess 99.2% 4th 

Please download the reach more parents app to keep up 

to date with all our school information.  We use this app 

for all our communications including school letters,    

medical messages, reminders, calendar events etc 

 

We also now use this for all school payments including 

school meals and trips.  

 

Reach More Parents App 

Attendance Trophy Awards 

Congratulations to the children who have been awarded a 

sports award certificate and trophy, as nominated by                  

Miss Woodford: 

 

Week Beginning 18th October:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Beginning 4th November:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Certificates and Trophies 

Year Name 

1 Albie P 

2 Jayden E 

3 Sonny J 

4 Sky C 

Year Name 

1 Amelia S 

2 Noah L 

3 Thomas B 

4 Yara I 

Year Class Teacher % Wins 

R 4 Ms Green 95.3% 2nd 

1 6 Mrs Tedder 98.0% 3rd 

2 9 Ms Routley 97.0% 4th 

3  13 Mrs Leach 98.7% 3rd 

4 15 Mrs Sukutiene 98.7% 3rd 

5 19 Mrs Long 96.9% 3rd 

6 24 Miss Kirby 97.0% 3rd 



News & Information…. 

In  September this year, Meadow 

started working hard in a       

Production at the Thameside 

Thea t re  f o r  t he  show         

TINKERBELL. 

 

Meadow is playing a part of a 

lost kid and does lots of  singing 

and dancing throughout the 

show. 

 

Meadow performed in her first 

show with an audience at the beginning of November and 

will also feature in further performances.  

Good luck Meadow! 

Meadow S - Class 13 

On Friday 8th November some of our children took part 

in a Boccia event at William Edwards School. 

 

All the children had a thoroughly good time and this is 

what Morgan from class 25 had to say about the event “It 

was very exciting and invigorating to take part in and I 

hope more people have the opportunity to join us in the 

future - it was great fun” 

Boccia Event 

On Sunday 10th November, a group of children represent-

ed our school community by laying a poppy wreath at the 

Chafford Hundred Remembrance Day service.  It was a 

very special occasion and we were proud of the pupils for 

representing the school at a local community event.  

 

Thank you to Kiara (cl 18), Aidan (cl 13), Estelle (cl 11) 

and Jack (cl 9) for being wonderful ambassadors of Tudor 

Court 

 

The wreath was created by a team of talented artists from 

Year 4 and 5.  Well done to Kitti and Ria (cl 15), Eleonara 

(cl 18), Jayden (cl 19) and Antonia and Lily (cl 21). 

 

Remembrance Sunday 






